
Help make this year’s
Roadrunner a special
keepsake our children

will treasure.

As a member of the Roadrunner Yearbook Committee, and you can:
•• Take photos at daytime assemblies or evening events.
•• Work with teachers to take or collect candid classroom photos.
•• Advise the student staff on their writing and photo assignments.
•• Share your computer savvy or show off your graphic design skills.

The Roadrunner Yearbook Committee is the perfect opportunity for busy parents, even if you work.
We’re active all year round, so you can volunteer when it suits your schedule.

For more info or to volunteer, contact: Kim Bolton (447-7071 or kdgbolton@yahoo.com)

Become a Yearbook Volunteer!

The Roadrunner, Central School’s yearbook, is published in the spring. It reports on a range of
memorable and noteworthy events that happen during the school year, in words and pictures. The
Roadrunner also features a Snapshots section for each grade, group photos of every class, and Fifth
Grade Memories.

Fifth grade reporters and photojournalists “staff” the yearbook, with adult guidance. Parent volun-
teers develop story ideas, take photos, and manage production of the book.
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